
October 4, 2020 

“est. 1871” 

 

BAPTISM  
 

Scheduled every Sunday at 
1:15pm. Baptism preparation class 

is required. Call 636-240-3721  
ext 235 to register. 

 
CHRISTIAN MARRIAGE 

 

Those preparing for marriage 
should contact the parish office six 
months in advance. One party 
must be a registered member of 
Assumption and living an active, 
practicing Catholic life. Contact 
Angie at the Parish Office, xt 235. 

 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

RITE of CHRISTIAN  
INITIATION of ADULTS 

 

(RCIA) Process through which 
adults are initiated into the Cath-
olic Church by Baptism or Pro-
fession of Faith.  For more infor-
mation, call Missy Lowrey 314-
630-3983. 

FUNERALS 
 

Please call the Parish Office 
636-240-3721 

CONFIRMATION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
8th grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at  
636-240-1020 for more 
information.   

FIRST COMMUNION 
 

Preparation begins in  
September for all stu-
dents who are entering 
2nd grade.  Please con-
tact Ann Marie Quan at 
636-240-1020.   

May you find Christ here . . . May you bring Christ to the World.   

 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

RITE of CONFESSION 

 

Weekdays 7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

Sacraments/Other Information 

September  27, 2020 
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403 N. Main St. O’Fallon, 
MO 63366 
www.assumptionbvm.org  

Assumption Staff 
636.240.3721   Ext: 

 

Pastor 
242 Rev. Nick Kastenholz 
nicholaskastenholz@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate Pastor 
226 Msgr. William Mc Cumber 
wmccumber@archstl.org  
 

Associate Pastor 
239 Rev. Patrick Russell 
patrickprussell@archstl.org 
 

Senior Associate 
Rev Ronald Rubbelke 
 

Deacons 
Dcn. Fred Volansky 
Dcn. Bill Walbridge (Retired) 
Dcn. Richard Tadlock 
   deaconrichard@charter.net 
 
 

Parish Manager 
225 Mark Vogt 
mvogt.abvm@gmail.com  
 
 

Director of Stewardship &   
Liturgy 
247 Jeannette Hamann 
abvmjeannette@yahoo.com 
 
 

Parish Secretary 
221 Peggy Brewer 
Bulletin Announcements: 
peggy.assumption@yahoo.com 
(by Tuesdays at 9:00am) 
 

 

Bookkeeper 
234 Mary Knapp 
 

Director of Religious  
Education and PSR Director 
328 Anne Marie Quan  
636.240.1020  
 

 

Baptism/Wedding Coordinator 
235  Angie Gloriod 
 

Director of Youth Ministry 
243 Becky Whitaker 
becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Music Ministry 
240 Mark Sacco 
msacco.assumption@gmail.com 
 

 

Parish Day School/Preschool 
Principal: Dr. Patricia Hensley 
636.240.4474 
 

Child Safety Coordinator  
Lynn Crews  314-578-0741 
lynn.assumption@gmail.com 
 
 
 

Sunday Pre School 
Denise Hoehne 314.954.3192 

 

Parish Council 
abvmparishcouncil@gmail.com 

 

School Board 
abvmschoolboard@gmail.com 

Hello, 
So have you gone back to restaurants yet?  I’ve only gone to eat at 
outdoor ones so far myself, and fortunately we’ve had pretty good 
weather through the summer and going into the fall for that, but 
I’m not sure what I will do when things get colder.  As changing 
conditions affect the decisions we make, and schools and sporting events and even mov-
ie theaters are opening with different restrictions, I thought it would be good to look at 
the decision to come to Mass or not. 
 At Assumption we are continuing to require people to wear masks when they are in 
the church except for when they are receiving Communion.  Hand sanitizer is available 
at all entrances, no paper worship aides are used (all music and readings are projected on 
the walls), collection baskets are not passed (they are at entrances before and after Mass-
es) and the pews and other areas people may touch are sanitized between each Mass.  
Social distancing is being kept by seating at least 6 ft. between households in pews and 
only every other pew being used.  So far we have only used the balcony area for one of 
our normally scheduled Sunday Masses, but even our fullest Masses, the 5pm Saturday, 
8am Sunday, and 10am Sunday, have barely exceeded 200 parishioners and there has al-
ways been plenty of space to maintain safe distancing.  Hopefully this all minimizes risks 
for the spread of the virus at our Masses. 
 In addition to considering the risk of exposure when deciding to do something, we 
also take into account the value of what is done.  Participating in Sunday Mass is so valu-
able for us that the Church considers it to be an obligation we have as Catholics to par-
ticipate in Mass each Sunday unless it is impossible due to the absence of priests or an-
other grave cause.  I don’t know how much you may like a certain restaurant or enjoy a 
certain sport, but I can think of reasons less than ‘grave’ to forego most of them.  And 
while this obligation is currently dispensed, we need to consider the reason for this seri-
ous obligation and, ideally, our desire to participate in Mass. 
 You might ask, before the virus was a part of our lives, why did I go to Sunday Mass?  
Hopefully it wasn’t just an obligation, but also a true desire to be united to God in this 
most intimate way, and to be united with others in worship.  The masks and distancing 
cause noticeable differences, hopefully emphasizing even more ways we appreciated 
these gatherings that were taken for granted.  I was able to anoint and bring the Eucha-
rist to someone in the hospital this last week who is isolated in an assisted living situation 
and has been unable to come to Mass since March. I think she was considering it worth 
having to go to the hospital for the opportunity to receive the Eucharist.  I discouraged 
her from considering that but it is always encouraging to see such a great desire for the 
sacraments.  When we celebrate Mass together it is even more fully a participation and 
reception of this sacrament.  How much do we desire and appreciate this greatest of 
gifts? 
 For those who are avoiding many activities due to health risks I would encourage you 
to consider watching our live-streamed Mass at 10am on Sundays. While it is not the 
same as being with us in person, it is a means technology allows us to share many aspects 
of our service together.  Also, if you have been homebound and unable to come to Mass, 
you might consider calling to have someone bring the Eucharist to you at home. 
Peace and stay well, 
 

Fr. Nick 
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Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

“…living the 
truth in love, 

we should 
grow in every 

way into 
Him…from 
whom the 

whole body, 
held and 

joined      
together by 

every        
supporting      
ligament 

brings about 
the body’s 
growth and 
builds itself 

in love.”  

- Ephesians   
4:15-16 

 

 
 

Please pray for the repose  
of the soul of: 

 
Jed Madden                                  

Son of John Madden 

LAST MONTHLY OUTDOOR MASS 
 

Wednesday, October 7th, 5:30pm (please note change of time) at 
Our Lady Queen of Peace Shrine in O’Fallon, MO.  Fr. Raymond Hager 
will be our celebrant. Rosary and chaplet after Mass. Please bring a lawn 
chair for distancing. Please call Ruth, 636-233-1082 with questions. 

Many religions use beads to keep track of prayers. Our Rosary, a circle of beads, is 
like a garland offered to Mary because we pray a prayer on each bead. This well-
loved prayer has its roots in the 150 psalms. People who couldn’t read began pray-
ing 150 Hail Mary’s instead, the equivalent of three of our modern rosaries covering 
the original three sets of mysteries. 

The story of the feast of Our Lady of the Rosary is an interesting one. In the 16th 
century Pope Pius V was having trouble with the Ottoman Turks, who were a real danger to 
Christianity. After months of disagreements and bickering, he was able to unite Spain, Venice, 
and the States of the Church in a naval expedition to fight the Turks. 

The two navies met in the Gulf of Lepanto in Greece on October 7, 1571. On the same day, the 
Rosary Confraternity of Rome was meeting at the Dominican headquarters there. The group recit-
ed the Rosary for the special intention of the Christians at battle. The Christians defeated the 
Turks in a spectacular victory and believed it was the intercessory power of the Blessed Virgin 
that won the victory. Pope Pius V dedicated the day as one of thanksgiving to Our Lady of Victo-
ry. Pope Gregory XIII later changed the name to the feast of Our Lady of the Rosary. The story of 
the feast of Our Lady of the Rosary focuses on the intercessory power of Mary. It shows that 
when Christians are in danger, they can go to Mary. And when an individual is in pain, discour-
aged, or having trouble accepting God’s will, he or she can also go to Mary. She will pray to her 
Son for anyone who calls on her. Anyone who prays to Mary no longer feels alone because she 
prays with them and for them. Mary encouraged praying the Rosary in her apparitions. At Lourdes 
when she appeared to Saint Bernadette, Mary had a Rosary. As Bernadette prayed it, Mary joined 
in on the Glory Be prayers.  

At Fatima Mary exhorted the three children who saw her to pray the Rosary for peace. 

The Rosary is a deep prayer because as we recite the Our Fathers, 
Hail Mary’s, and Glory Be’s, we meditate on the mysteries in the 
lives of Jesus and Mary. No wonder it pleases Our Lady when we 
pray the Rosary. 

OUR LADY OF THE ROSARY **  Feast Day ~ October 7 

Our next cemetery clean-up will be on Saturday, October 10th from 9-10 
am.  Please join members of the cemetery committee as we remove trash and 

weathered/broken items.  If your loved one is buried in the cemetery, please remove items that you would like to keep 
appearing weathered or broken, so they are not discarded.  If you have any questions, please contact Angie Bauman at 
636-578-2185 (call or text) or bauman.est.2008@gmail.com.  Thank you! 



October 4, 2020 St. Francis . . . Pillar of Prayer 

 

 
 
Mass Times/Intentions 
 
 
 
 
Readings 
 
 
 
Reconciliation 

6:30am Eddie Wills 
8:00am  Sharon young 
___________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Gal 1:6-12 
Gospel: Lk 10:25-37____________  
 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

MONDAY  10.5.20 

6:30am  Ken Wilmas 
8:00am  Norma Jezik 
____________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Gal 1:13-24 
Gospel: Lk 10:38-42____________ 

 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

6:30am Sr. Sharon King, CPPS 
8:00am Jerry Hinds 
____________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Gal 2:1-2, 7-14 
Gospel:  Lk 11;1-4_____________ 
 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

WEDNESDAY  10.7.20 

“For thus says 
the Lord: When 

you call Me, 
and come and 
pray to Me, I 

will  
listen to you.  

When you look 
for Me, you will 
find Me.  Yes, 

when you seek 
Me with all 
your heart, I 

will let you find 
Me…”  

 
Jeremiah 
29:10-13 

 

Assumption Parish Rosary - October 10th 
 

Assumption Parish's Annual "America Needs Fatima  
Rosary Rally" will be held on October 10th, 2020  

at 12:00 Noon.  We will meet outside the Chapel,  
in front of Our Lady of Fatima Statue. 

 

Please come and join us, as we pray the Rosary,  
joining cities all across the country praying, on  

this day and time, for America. 

Week at a Glance 

TUESDAY  10.6.20 

 

All are Welcome,  
Every TUESDAY!    

 

Please come and pray  
for peace and  

special intentions.  
The Rosary and Perpetual 

Help  Devotions; Tuesdays 
at 6:15pm in the Chapel.   

The month of October is…. 
RESPECT LIFE MONTH 

October is Respect Life Month, during which Catholics in the Arch-
diocese of St. Louis and around the nation come together to serve as 
witness to the dignity of every human life. 
 

Parishes will kick off the month by marking Respect Life Sunday at Masses the weekend of Oct. 3 
and 4. While the month of October is typically filled with events that promote the sacredness of 
human life, including the archdiocese’s annual Respect Life Convention, it’s also a reminder of the 
importance of promoting life issues as a way of life, throughout the year. 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

*40 Days of Prayer - Praying every day for an end to abortion.  

 

*44th Annual Respect Life Convention – October 18th - The convention will be held at the Ritz-
Carlton, St. Louis. Join us for an inspirational day: Holy Mass, awards luncheon, dynamic speakers 
and Walking with Moms ministry partners! Register at stlrespectlife.org or 314-792-7555.  
 

**All are invited to prayer the Rosary everyday throughout the month of October!  

*Assumption Parish Pro-Life Chain - OCTOBER 4TH - Eve-
ryone is invited to stand in unity and prayer, praying for 
an end to abortion! Bring a Rosary and please gather in 
front of the Chapel and help us line up and down HWY K 
beginning at 2:00pm. Pro-Life signs will be distributed in 
parking lot F. (For information, please call Sylvia Kiphart 
636.978.8803.       Social distancing will be required. 

 

TODAY! 
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9:00am Georgia Bauer 
5:00pm  Brad Cochran 
 
___________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Gal 3:22-29 
Gospel: Lk 11:27-28___________ 
 
4:00 - 4:45pm Church 
Or by appointment 

8:00 am Darlene Jones 
10:00 am  People of the Parish 
12:00 pm Byrne Heninger 
5:30 pm Pat Westhoff__________ 
1st Reading:  Acts 1:1-11 
2nd Reading: Eph 1:17-23 
Gospel: _       Lk 24:46-53_________ 
4:00-4:30 & 9:00-9:30pm  Chapel 
___________________________ 
RCIA 8:00am Hall C 
1:00 pm New Member Registration 
Hall C 
Life Teen 4:00 Hall C 

6:30am Sr Jean Rachel Brown, 
CPPS 
8:00am June Fierling 
___________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Gal 3:1-5 
Gospel: Lk 11:5-13____________ 
 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 
 
 

THURSDAY  10.8.20 

6:30am  George & Sarah Bathon 
8:00am  Elizabeth Luetkenhaus 
 
____________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Gal 3:7-14 
Gospel: Lk 11:15-26____________ 
 
7:30 - 7:50am Church 
Or by appointment 

FRIDAY  10.9.20 SATURDAY  10.10.20 
 

8:00am People of the Parish 
10:00am  Norbert Rothermich 
12:00pm  William Kaufhold 
5:30pm  Nancy Shea 
___________________________ 
 
1st Reading: Is 25:6-10 
2nd Reading: Phil 4:12-14, 19-20 
Gospel:  Mt 22:1-14__________ 
 
By appointment 

SUNDAY  10.11.20 

October 4, 2020 — Twenty-seventh Sunday 
IS 5:1-7; PS 80:9,12,13-14,15-16,19-20; PHIL 4:4-9; MT 21:33-43 

 

Praying at all times “In everything by prayer and supplication with 
thanksgiving let your requests be made known to God.” These are 
the words from St. Paul’s letter to the Philippians that we hear in 
today’s second reading. Elsewhere in his letter to the Thessalonians 
he says “Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances; for this is the will of 
God in Christ Jesus for you.” St. Paul is urging us to pray in all circumstances and at all times. 
 

But is it really feasible for us to pray at all times? While we may not be able to spend every moment 
praying in the chapel, we can still pray ceaselessly by offering up all of our acts as a prayer to God. St. 
Josemaria Escriva says that “You can be sure that it is through the circumstances of ordinary life, or-
dained or permitted by the infinite wisdom of divine Providence, that we come close to God … To this 
I now add that your work too must become a personal prayer, that it must become a real conversation 
with Our Father in heaven.” 
 

As stewards, we can pray and be in union with God through our professional work as well as our char-
itable works for the parish community. If we offer up these moments of work to God as a means to 
commune with Him, we will begin to live out St. Paul’s exhortation to pray ceaselessly. Let us strive 
to never forget the dignity and value of our work as stewards of Christ. 
 

Summary  
In today’s second reading St. Paul urges us to pray ceaselessly in all circumstances. While we may 
not be able to spend every moment in the chapel, we can still pray ceaselessly by offering up all of 
our acts as a prayer to God. Let us strive to intentionally realize the dignity of our professional work, and our work as 
stewards, as a means to be in communion with God. 

 

PRAYER:  
A heart to 

heart with God 
"Our strength 
comes from 

the Eucharist" 

St. Francis … Pillar of Prayer 

Legion Of Mary 
 

Do you pray the Rosary everyday already? The Legion of Mary NEEDS you. We are in 
need of full-time Active members and Auxiliary members to join us in the battle for 
souls. 
 

Our Active members meet every Thursday evening from 7:00pm to 8:30pm and we 
make home visits throughout the week (due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we are having our meetings on 
Zoom and have suspended the home visits). We would be delighted to have you join us. 
 

Our Auxiliary members undertake a service of prayer in Our Lady's name. Praying the daily Rosary 
along with a few other prayers on the Legion prayer card, magnifying the glory of God through Mary 
our Mother. Our Auxiliary members are so vital to the Legion of Mary that without their prayers the 
fighting forces of the Active members are powerless. Mary is the Queen of the Legion and Mary uses 
the Auxiliary prayers where they will accomplish most.  
 

If you feel called about praying with us, either as a full-time member or auxiliary member contact 
Kathy Boyd at (636) 240-6920 or by email at mikebsr8518@gmail.com. 



October 4, 2020 St. Monica . . . Pillar of Hospitality 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Council #2269, 202 W. 3rd St., Phone: (636) 281-9223 
 

*All Events Open to the Public* 
 

Please mark your calendars for the following events at our renovated K of C Hall: 

 
Our Upper and Lower Halls are available for rent.  We have space to fit your occasion.  Our Halls are ideal for:   
Meetings, Birthday, Anniversary, or Christmas Parties, Corporate Events, Reunions, Rehearsal Dinners, & Wedding 
Receptions. 
 
 

For more information about our events, rentals, or if you have interest in joining, please follow us on  
Facebook: O’Fallon Knights of Columbus #2269 or Twitter: @KofC2269. 
Web: www.thecompass2269.com. 

Date Event Time Location Notes 

Every 
Tuesday 

Queen of Hearts Doors:  5pm 
Drawings: 7pm 

Upper Hall Multiple weekly 
raffles 

Dec. 31st New Year’s Eve 
Party 

TBD Upper Hall   

 

HOSPITALITY: 
Christian  
Kindness  

"We are ALL  
hospitality 
ministers" 

Knights  of  Columbus  Fish  Fry’s  ARE  BACK!!  
Call Ahead for Curb Side Pickup:   

636-281-9223 or 717-919-7558 (No dining in.) 
The Non-Lenten dates are:   

        10/16, 11/6, 12/4, 1/8, 2/5 and then ALL Fridays in Lent. 
We will be serving delicious:  Cod and Cat Fish, beans, coleslaw,  
             potato salad, and cake for dessert.  Price:  $10/meal. 

We are currently developing a K of C Website for those who  
want to order on-line and pay with a credit card!  

H  I  T  P ! …   Order ahead on our website (coming soon) or by phone, and 
provide your cell phone number, specify a desired time of pickup, park in the church parking lot 
near the requested time of pickup, receive a call from K of C to pick up their order on the upper 

parking lot of the Knights of Columbus Hall. You can pay either with a credit card or cash. 

The Troy Knights of Columbus Council #6525 is having a DRIVE-THRU Fried Chicken and Catfish Dinner on Oct 9, 
2020. They are featuring Catfish and Fried Chicken with Mashed Potatoes and Gravy along with Slaw, Green Beans, 
Mac & Cheese along with a Drink and Dessert. They are serving 4:30 to 7:00pm at the K of C Hall, at 500 Hwy J, Troy 
MO. Come out for a Great Meal! 
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Sunday, October 4th:  
Life Night –Overfed Yet Starving 

 

All teens are invited to come and see what the Life Teen 
family is all about in the second night of our Alive & Dan-
gerous Series, all about what happens when we try to feed our hunger for God with other things. Ex-
pect dynamic games, tasty snacks, community, and an opportunity to grow in relationship with others 
and with our incredible God. Bring a friend or three! Don’t miss this powerful evening! We can’t wait 
to see you there.  

EVERY SUNDAY:  Mass at 5:30 pm ~ Life Night from 6:30-8:15pm  
We will meet on the parish center patio, then have our Life Night in the outdoor classroom! 

 
 

Wednesday, October 30th: Summit Bible Study at LT HQ! 

 

Come and check out the entirely renovated Life Teen Headquarters (formerly known as the West 
House)! Teens... LT HQ is a place for you to come relax after school and have a snack, do some home-
work, reconnect with friends, core members, and youth ministry staff. Then, we will have Summit: A 
night to enjoy a home-cooked meal starting around 6 pm, followed by Bible Study & Worship fo-
cused on this coming Sunday’s readings.  

       3 – 5pm LT HQ Open Hours 

  5 – 6pm Holy Hour in the Chapel 

      6 – 8pm Summit Bible Study 

 
D   COVID-19, our Life Nights look different than they normally would as our highest 
priority is the holiness and health of our teens. Here are the measures we are taking:  
 All Life Nights are held in a socially distant manner in the outdoor classroom. Teens are invited 
to bring a lawn chair or blanket to sit on. Teens may only share a sitting space with a sibling or friend 
they have regularly been in contact with.  
 In the event of rain, we will be in the Hall and spread out in a socially distant manner. 
 All teens must wear a mask any time they are inside a building or if an activity requires movement.  
 Hand sanitizer is always available. 
 
 

Have a question?  Becky Whitaker, Director of Youth Ministry 
636-240-3721 ext. 243 OR becky.assumptionlt@gmail.com.  Connect with us on Instagram: @assumption_life_teen 

 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

  

@assump on_life_teen            
 

Assumption Life Teen      
 

@assumption_LT 

EVERY  
WEDNESDAY! 
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$500 Patterson Grant Awarded 
 

James Patterson, Bestselling Author, in partnership with Scholastic 
Books sponsored the Patterson Grants Award Competition to “Grow Kids’ Love of Reading”.  To re-
ceive a $500 grant, teachers from across the country had to vie for an award by writing a 250 word es-
say on how they would effectively use recently published books that helped students love to read. 

Mrs. Holly Woytus, 5th Grade Reading teacher, wrote her essay this past summer and was notified 
this week that she was a recipient of a $500 grant to purchase books through Scholastic.  The 5th grad-
ers were not only excited about her winning one of the grants, but thrilled to help select the titles that 
will be chosen.  Some of the books mentioned have been, The One and Only Ivan, by Katherine Ap-
plegate, Inside Out and Back Again by Thanhha Lai, and The Year of Billy Miller by Kevin Henkes.  
All of these books have received the Newbery Award for Children’s Books. 

Congratulations and Happy Reading!      Thanks for reading about our school!   
                         Pat Hensley 

 

 
 

 
Ethan James Strzelec 
Hunter Allen Stokes 
Cailynn Marie Graf 

Jaxson Mark Stagner 
Theodore William Hickman 

Lexi Michael Scott 
Oden Finley Munzer 

    From the Principal’s Pen 

Holy Baptism 

FORMATION 
Continuous 
conversion 

of mind and 
heart 

"Following 
Jesus is the 
work of a 
lifetime" 

     Egg Drop Soup? 
 

Do our students end up with Egg Drop Soup when they are challenged to 
drop an egg from the KC Hall deck – or an unbroken egg?    
 

Last week our 6th grade class, in learning about gravity and air resistance, 
were asked to develop some type of contraption that would allow a fresh 
egg to fall to the ground from a high distance without breaking.  They 
were all given 45 minutes of class time to create a design with the follow-
ing materials: trash bags, straws, tape and string. 
 

Most came up with parachute methods                       
of dropping the egg, but not all. Some 
created a basket, while others a tower 
with the egg in the middle.  Ultimately 
75% of the class were successful in 
not making Egg Drop Soup! . . .      
parachutes worked best. 

 

 
We welcome the 

Newest Members 

of our Faith! 
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Envelopes (218) & Checks 
Loose 
Electronic 
Total 

7/1/2020 - 9/20/2020 
 

$                236,581 
$         1,126 
$     131,428 
$             369,135 

“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another  
as good stewards of God’s varied grace.”     1Peter 4:10 

Loan Balance as of 8/31/2020: $1,495,819 

We are grateful to you for your presence, your participation, and your financial support of Assumption Parish. 

Our Gifts to God and Parish 

The Bible Teaches It (Mal 3:10-12) 
We Believe It (Acts 4:32-36) 

God Honors It (Gen 14:18-20) 
TITHING 

 

“As each one 
has received 

a gift, use it to 
serve one 
another as 
good stew-

ards of God’s 
varied grace.”   

 
- 1 Peter  

4:10 

 
 

St. Vincent de Paul … Pillar of Service 

September 20, 2020 
 

$         15,657 
$                72 
$           9,125 
$              24,854 

Needed to sustain our mission   $452,000 

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY: 
Spiritual Care and Community Life Coordinators, Collaborative Governance 

 

Two congregations of women religious (the Sisters of the Most Precious Blood of O’Fallon, MO, 
and the Franciscan Sisters of Mary) are seeking two individuals to work collaboratively to develop 
and implement a comprehensive pastoral care plan for each congregation’s respective members. This 
collaboration would involve coordinating elements of ongoing spiritual care, planning opportunities 
for spiritual and personal enrichment, and providing resources and facilitating the members’ living 
out their Mission. 
The ideal candidate will have a degree or certification in theology, adult education, spirituality, and/
or gerontology or a related field. Creative problem solving and an understanding of the aging process 
would be helpful, and prior experience working with the elderly is required. Being a current or for-
mer member of an institute of women religious and/or having worked in close capacity with women 
religious is preferred. Both positions are full time. 
Please e-mail resumé and letter of interest to ahewitt@fsmonline.org or mail to Allison Hewitt, Ex-
ecutive Director, Collaborative Governance, 3221 McKelvey Rd, Suite 107, Bridgeton, MO 63044. 

Sacristan Ministry 
“Sacristans are the host, the server, and the guest, for the banquet of the Eucharistic Cele-
bration, prepared so that our parish community may experience Christ’s love and… bring 
Christ to the world.” 
 

The Sacristan Ministry wants to provide an opportunity to all parishioners to partake in this 
most awesome, spiritually rewarding experience. We are in need of help! AND, would love 
for you to join us in serving our community. One-on-one individualized training is provid-
ed with documented notes for continued support. For information please call Vicki Briggs 
at 314.518.4048 or email at Victoria.j.briggs@charter.net. 

Hurricane/Wildfire Relief  $4,500 
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SERVICE:  
Love in  
action 

"Truly I tell  
you,  

whatever  
you did for 

one of 
the least  
of these 

brothers and 
sisters of 
mine, you 

did for me."  
 

Matthew 
25:40   

 BULLETIN NOTICES 
Submit to Parish Office 

(peggy.assumption@yahoo.com) 
by Tuesday 9:00am 

 

WEBSITE 
www.assumptionbvm.org 

 

facebook.com/@assumptionmedia 
assumptionparish 

OFFICE INFORMATION 
403 N Main Street, O’Fallon MO 63366 

636.240.3721 Parish Office 
636.272.3838 Fax 

Office Hours - Weekdays 8:30am–4:00pm 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL 
636.272.4758 (Helpline) 

 

ASSUMPTION SCHOOL 
636.240.4474 

PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 
Religious instruction in the Catholic faith. Call 
636.240.1020 for information or to register. 

 
MINISTRY OF CONSOLATION 

For one-on-one grief support, contact Kris 
Bohn at 636.795.2611, and for information 
regarding our grief support series, which is held 
twice per year, contact Lynn Crews at 
294.0821. 

Holy Family...Pillar of Formation 

150TH ANNIVERSARY   
OF ASSUMPTION OF THE BLESSED  

VIRGIN MARY PARISH 

As we continue down memory lane, we want to start hearing from YOU, our parishioners!! If you 
have been here for 70 years, 60 years, 30 years, 5 years, 1 year… share a memory or two with us!! 

Here are some questions to help stir some of those wonderful memories!!  
Please email Bruce Prinster with your answers! bprins01@yahoo.com.   

Don’t forget to add your name, where you live and how long you have been a member of the parish!  
 
1.What is your fondest memory of Assumption Parish? 
2. What is your fondest memory of Assumption school? 
3. What do you miss the most about current parish and school that we had in the past parish and    
    school? 
4. Who was your favorite Priest, Deacon, or Sister from the past and why? 
5. What years did you attend Assumption school? 
6. How many generations of your family were in Assumption parish and/or school? 
7. What was your most enjoyable event in the parish or school? 
8. What was the most impactful spiritual moment you experienced in our church or school? 
9. What ministries do/did you participate in? 
10. Did you play sports for Assumption school. 
11. Which church building (out of the 3) was the most important to you and why? 
12. Do you feel your faith has continued to grow and be fed at Assumption? How and why? 
13. Do you prefer the Latin masses from the past versus the current? 
14. What is your favorite song that you have sung in church? 
15. What prayer is your #1 in time of need? 
16. What would you want to ensure your grandchildren know and experience in their Catholic   
      faith? 
17. Which Sacrament that you received at Assumption was the most impactful and why? 
18. Which Holy Day means the most to you and why? 
19. What is/was your favorite parish event and why? 

Please Note: We missed a few of our priests who were not listed in last week’s bulletin who have served here over the 
years. You will see those listed in next weekend’s bulletin.  

May you find Christ here… may you bring Christ to the world! 
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